Church Hill Central Civic Association

February 20, 2016

VIA EMAIL (Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com)

Mr. Jonathan W. Brown City of Richmond, Virginia Department of Planning and Development Review

RE: Special Use Permit for 1121 N 25th Street Based on "1121 N 25th Street Building Permit Plans Augustine Construction, LLC" dated November 3, 2016 (the "SUP")

Dear Mr. Brown:

As interim president of Church Hill Central Civic Association ("CHC"), I am pleased to inform you that, upon the opportunity to review the above referenced SUP application, no members of CHC expressed any opposition or concern with the SUP.

Very truly yours,

emifer R. Parham, Esq.

Interim President

cc: Mr. Garrett Augustine (via email to gdabulls@gmail.com)